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• The Honourable Murray Sinclair was named Queen’s University’s 15th Chancellor in April 2021 
but, due to the pandemic, an official installation event was postponed until Nov. 15, when 
Chancellor Sinclair was formally installed in a special hybrid ceremony broadcasted online from 
campus’ Isabel Bader Centre for the Performing Arts. Read the story: Celebrating Chancellor 
Murray Sinclair’s installation 

• FAS researcher Dr. John Smol (Department of Biology) has joined elite company by recently 
earning the Rick Battarbee Lifetime Achievement Award from the International Paleolimnology 
Association (IPA).  Read the story: John Smol earns lifetime achievement honours 

• Professor Wendy Po 
Advancing medical interventions through artificial intelligence

  
• The Black Studies Collective (Taylor Cenac, Katherine McKittrick, Daniel McNeil, Dalitso Ruwe, and 

Vanessa Thompson) hosted two events to mark the launch of the Black Studies program. Read 
the story: An exciting new chapter for Black Studies at Queen’s 

• Melissa Balson (Arts’00, PME’20), undergraduate program assistant in the Department of Physics, 
Engineering Physics and Astronomy, and Haley Everson, associate director, Student Services were 
among the two FAS staff members out of the four Queen’s recipients of the Michael Condra 
Outstanding Student Service Award. Read the story: Staff members recognized for outstanding 
commitment to student service 

• Two FAS students were named Regional Winners and three FAS students earned Highly 
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Order of Ontario, the province’s highest honour. Read the story: Two alumni named to Order of 
Ontario 

• The Queen’s University Industrial Relations Centre (IRC) celebrated 85 years of success.  Read the 
story: A salute to the past, and optimism for the future 

• The School of Urban and Regional Planning (SURP), founded in 1970 by Stanley Lash as an 
independent interdisciplinary school within the School of Graduate Studies, celebrated its 50th 
anniversary. More than 60 students, faculty, and alumni gathered to celebrate the milestone 


